Town of Winchester
Zoning Board of Adjustment
Notice of Application & Public Hearing
3-14-19

The Winchester Zoning Board of Adjustment will be meeting on 3-14-19 at 7pm on the Main
Floor of the Town Hall, 1 Richimond Road for the following:

The board will review for acceptance an application for a variance request of Article IX, C. The
application, submitted by Richard Drew for Richard Winter, is for property located at 886 & 904
Keene Road, map 36, lot 5 & SA.

If the board finds the application to be complete the board will move into a public hearing on the
matter. If a decision is not reached the hearing will continue at the following meeting without
further notice. The application is available for review in the Land Use Office during regular
business hours.

Respectfully,
Margaret Sharra, Land Use



